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October 3, 2022  

 

 

RE: 20 Year Licence Renewal – Cameco Fuel Manufacturing 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Please accept this letter of support from the Town of Cobourg for the 20-year licence renewal for Cameco 

Fuel Manufacturing, Port Hope.  

 

Cameco Fuel Manufacturing also safely operates a facility in Cobourg at the Northam Industrial Park.  

 

We are proud to support Cameco’s manufacturing of nuclear fuel products as they are integral to the 

urgent environmental movement towards fighting climate change, of which we are already experiencing 

most devastating outcomes.  

 

We see Cameco and its manufacturing as part of a bigger solution with their contribution to the safe 

production of efficient, reliable and clean electricity. 

 

As Mayor of the Town of Cobourg, it has been encouraging to witness the progress being made at 

Cameco and we most definitely support this 20-year licence renewal for Cameco Fuel Manufacturing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mayor John Henderson 

The Town of Cobourg 


